
NEWS RELEASE
Northeastern Catholic District School Board Parent Satisfaction Survey
Winner!

Timmins, August 9, 2010: Dawn Barker is the winner of a $200.00 gift certificate from the

Northeastern Catholic District School Board. Mrs. Barker took the time to complete a

survey that the Catholic school board made available to all the parents of our students.

“The Parent Satisfaction Survey was designed to solicit parents’ comments on their

child’s education, our schools, how we communicate with parents, as well as any area

of improvement that our parents point out.” commented James Michaud,

Superintendent of School Success. Recommendations and results from the Parent

Satisfaction Survey will be reviewed by senior administration and incorporated into the

School Improvement Plans.

Dawn Barker (left), is the mother of two students attending Sacred Heart School in

Timmins, she is receiving her Gift Certificate from Tricia Stefanic Weltz, Superintendent of

Education.
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“You Are The Light of The World!”


